
NORTH VALLEY FRIENDS CHURCH ANNOUNCEMENTS | June 17, 2020 
 

Good afternoon friends - Blessings to all of you!  The elders met last night and have agreed that we 
will wait a month to discuss gathering outside to worship.  With the rate of Covid cases rising 
rapidly we did not feel as though meeting together in person outweighed the risks.  We agreed to 
discuss this at our July meeting as well as see if there are some small group ways to be together in 
the meantime.  Peace to you friends, Leslie 
 
Andrew & Leanna Gracey 
A note from Leanne - I accepted a job offer last week in the Bend/Redmond area, and so we will 
officially be moving! We put an offer on a house, and if all goes well we will likely move at the end 
of July (so pretty quick!!). We would love prayers for low stress, seamless moving, flexibility, and 
time management during this time - there's A LOT to do, but I'm confident we can get everything 
done.  
We have been very blessed by this church, and are very sad to leave you all (though we're 
confident this is very much the next right step for us). 
Let us know if you have any questions (and if you have any moving boxes!), Leanne for the Graceys 
 
 
Ecumenical Ministries of Oregon & Bill Post 
We have an opportunity to meet with Representative Bill Post before he goes into special session 
next Wednesday.  A note from Cherice Bock regarding this opportunity:  The focus will be 
on housing and homelessness, particularly as relief during the COVID-19 shutdowns, and also in 
general supporting people without homes in Oregon. We can also share other things with Rep. 
Post about the special session if we want. People should contact me if they want to meet with 
Rep. Post and we’ll come up with a time that works for everyone.  You can email Cherice 
at cbock@emoregon.org.  This meeting will be arranged quickly so reach out to Cherice ASAP if 
you're interested. 
 
 
Kids Ministry, Summer 2020, Community Input 
Hello friends! As we plan for the coming summer months, it would be helpful to know what kind of 
pastoral support would be most helpful for kids in the NV community. Would you please fill out 
this short input form? Thank you to everyone who has already responded. The feedback is very 
helpful! --Kim 
https://forms.gle/89TzuyX13WuVNTPK6 
 
 
Unprogrammed Worship 
Unprogrammed worship has decided to experiment with meeting in person this Sunday at 9:30am 
on the lawn at North Valley.  They are also hoping to have a zoom meeting as well.  If you have 
questions about this please contact Scot Headley at sheadley@georgefox.edu or Kathi Gatlin 
at kathi.z317@gmail.com. 
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2019-2020 (July-June) General Fund Tithes and Offering 

Donations are accepted at northvalleyfriends.org 

Need more info? E-mail Ceress Sanders at ceress.sanders@gmail.com 

June 2020 Budgeted Tithes/Offerings: $21,000.00 

June 2020 Tithes/Offerings Received through 6.14.20 $13,185.33 

Percent of Month's Projected Tithes/Offerings Received: 62.79% 

Fiscal Year Budgeted Tithes/Offerings To Date (July-May): $241,000.00 

Fiscal Year Tithes/Offerings Received To Date (July-May): $225,691.81 

Percent of Fiscal Year Tithes/Offerings Received (July-May): 93.65% 

Emergency/Benevolent Fund Balance:   $8,802.88 

 
 
Produce Share 
You are invited to bring produce and/or come get produce this Sunday from 2-3pm at North Valley 
under the carport.  Produce that is left will be shared with the food bank so all yummy produce 
will be eaten.  Feel free to stop by and give or get produce! 
 
 
Learning and Growing Grant Info 
It's that time again for the Learning & growing grant application process.  Are you a young Friend 
between the ages of 17-26 with an upcoming opportunity to learn? Is there a conference that 
excites you? Are you beginning to think about taking a college class to learn a new skill, or jumping 
full speed into the rhythm of collegiate academia? Maybe there is a unique experience that excites 
you about exploring Creation and yourself? North Valley would love to support you!  
I invite you to consider applying for the Learning and Growing Grant to be awarded a financial 
scholarship to help you experience, learn and grow. Application is attached to this email. 
 
 
Prayer/Praise 
*Peter McKennon prays for the unacknowledged and ignored. 
*Continued prayers for folks that work at George Fox University. Word on the street is that cuts 
will be announced June 23rd. 
*Brittany Briner remembers coming to NVFC a year ago. She is grateful and thankful for this 
church. 
*Don & Gabe Hornback have returned from a 30 hour road trip from Durant. Praise God for their 
safe travels and continued prayers for the transition for all of them. Don will prepare the Newberg 
house for sale and Tricia will begin her new job. 
*Sandi Funk thanks everyone for all the prayers during her cancer treatment. 
*Julie Luedtke's Aunt Mary had a stroke and the family gathered. Julie's dad Jack is having a 
particularly difficult time. Mary passed away on Monday. 
*Silas Olson's brother Zachary cut his thumb on a miter saw. Please pray for his healing process. 
*Maggee Hodgdon has strep throat - prayers for healing. 
*Mandy Schmidt asks for prayers for her dad who has a blood clot in his lung. 
 


